
STREETS COMMITTEE MEETING 
 

January 19, 2022 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m. by Chairman Reed at City Hall.   
 
Streets Committee members present were Chairman Reed, Nelsen and Smith.  Also present 
was Mayor Derek Page, Street Supt Darin Damery and City Clerk Janet Waller.  
 
Alderperson Smith made a motion to approve the Streets Committee Meeting Minutes of 
November 10, 2021, seconded by Alderperson Nelsen.  Motion carried with Alderperson Reed, 
Nelsen and Smith voting aye and 0 nays.   
 
Under Old Business:    
 
 
Under New Business 
 
Greg Butcher will be ordering solar lights.   The other lights were discontinued.   
 
The committee was updated there are still some pile of leaves out.  They are unable to pick 
them up since the dump truck is unavailable.   
 
Street Supt is working on scheduling a date for concrete sidewalks to be done. 
 
The committee discussed the bill for asphalt from Dunn Company for $19,458.00.  This will be 
paid out of MFT.   
 
Street Supt suggested the City work on Sarah Street and try to fix it ourselves.   
 
The committee discussed the $6,641.00 spent on mowing by Corzine and Barnes.  It was 
suggested that the employees try and do the mowing themselves.   Street Supt doesn’t want to 
tear up the City’s mowers and especially on resident’s lots.   The committee questioned if bids 
are done for the summer mowing.   The information will be passed onto the Finance Committee.   
 
The committee also discussed the stoplight on Leafland.   Street Supt will call Cliff Fry and 
discuss the issue.    
 
The committee adjourned at 7:03 pm.    
 
Janet Waller 
City Clerk 


